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CALENDAR


Back to School Monday 22nd February 2010


Class 4 – Swimming Starts Wed 24th February for 6 weeks


Parents Evenings Tues 16/3 4-6pm or Thur 18/3 6-8pm  appointment slots will be available the week before outside every classroom


Class 3 Assembly Friday 26th February at 2.30


PLEASE REMEMBER THAT YOU ARE ALWAYS WELCOME TO ATTEND OUR PRAISE ASSEMBLIES ON FRIDAYS AT 2:30 P.M.










































































FRIDAY FORTNIGHTLY


12th February 2010
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CLASS NEWS


Children in Class 1 and Nursery have been visited by the police and have spent a day in school dressed up as people who help us. I have never seen so many nurses and policemen in one school. Everyone was very well behaved - I’m not surprised. We were all looked after very well by the Reception nursing team. Thank you. 


Class 2 have made Mrs Self, our new trainee teacher, very welcome. They have already adopted her as one of our own and are busy making sure that she knows exactly how Mickleton works! I am sure that they will continue to enjoy Mrs Self’s lessons, especially the practically based ones like the ‘dark room’.


Class 3 - in the last two weeks Class 3 have visited both St Lawrence’s church and the Methodist church to learn more about them. They thoroughly enjoyed their visits and were able to tell us a great deal about the similarities and differences. 


Class 4 - Years 5 and 6 are now split for teaching in the mornings and are enjoying the smaller group work. Mrs Richards is teaching Year 5 and Mr Webb is teaching Year 6. Work continues on the Victorian theme - and yes, someone has asked what I did in Victorian times (tongue-in-cheek I am sure).








STOP PRESS - Just to remind you that as from September 2010 the school day will end at 3:30 p.m.





FRIENDS OF SCHOOL TYRE TRAIL


We are delighted that the new tyre trail has been installed today. Our School Council representatives created the design. We hope that you like it. We are sure that it will be well used by all of our children. Thank you to the Friends of School. 


�





CROSS COUNTRY COMPETITION


Well done to all of those children who took part in the local cross country competition yesterday. They ran a fine race at the fire college in Moreton-in-Marsh and were excellent representatives of our school. The teams were - Sam Drew, James Barnett, James Weston, Kallum Parsons, Matt Webb, Colette Trippick, Ellie Roling, Harriet Nevin, Charlotte Millard-Gilks & Jenna Bourge.  Special congratulations go to Sam Drew who placed 11th and is therefore selected to represent the North Cotswolds in the next round and Harriet Nevin who placed 13th - an excellent performance for a year 5 runner. Watch out for her next year. Thank you to Mrs Thomas and Mr Webb for training our runners. 





KENYA - if anyone is able to sponsor us to send some gifts to Siron School in Kenya then we would be very grateful. We had secured sponsorship but this has, unfortunately, fallen through. If you are interested then please see Mrs Geary. Thank you. 





AFTER-SCHOOL CARE


We are interested in your views regarding the provision of after-school care. You will find a questionnaire in your child’s book bag. Please complete this if you have any comments regarding possible provision and return it to school by Friday 26th February. Thank you.  





Broadmarston Lane, Mickleton, Chipping Campden, Gloucestershire. GL55 6SJ
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